
The Nationalisation of Bradford & Bingley (B&B). 
 

 Expropriation Without Explanation. 
 
Several months ago BBAG filed a formal complaint against the Cabinet 
Office (CO) on the grounds of maladministration with the Parliamentary 
Ombudsman, this relates to the reply to a freedom of information 
(FOIA) request at the time of the B&B nationalisation stating by the CO it 
did not have any records.  
                                  
THIS COMPLAINT IS ONGOING. 
   
It was only in 2011 after your chairman David Blundell had read Gordon 
Brown's book "Beyond the Crash" that it admitted after several further 
FOIA requests that it did have such records which it refused to divulge 
on the grounds of public interest. 
   
Please find a link below to a letter sent to George Osborne which  is self 
explanatory, this makes clear that when the truth in respect of the B&B 
nationalisation is uncovered it will indicate the UK Government and the 
tripartite regulatory authorities will be found guilty of gross misfeasance. 

David Blundell 
Chairman BBAG 
0113 2813941 
david.ward-blundell@sky.com 
April 2016 
 

Letter to George Osborne is here: 
http://www.bbactiongroup.org/Osborne-Letter-2016-04-04.pdf 
 


